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February 22, 2024 
 
Gabriela Mujica 
4640 NW 102 Avenue 
#303 
Doral, FL 33178 
 
Ref:  Contract Renewal – Gabriela Mujica – Instructional OM Yoga Programming 
 
Dear Ms. Gabriela Mujica 

The City of Doral is exercising its option to renew your agreement for the provision 
of offering Doral Yoga and Wellness Series for a period of one year through February 
10, 2025. This contract renewal will be under the same terms and conditions as the 
original contract.  

The City of Doral wishes to thank you for your continued services.  It is fully 
recognized that on occasions you have gone over and above that of which was 
expected of you in your efforts to provide the best possible service to the City of 
Doral community.  

Please kindly acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing in the corresponding area 
below and returning an original copy to my office at your earliest possible convenience.   

Sincerely, 

 
Kathie Brooks 
Interim City Manager 

 
 
Acknowledgement:  Having received, read, and understood the terms of this 
notice, I, intending to bind Gabriela Mujica, hereby execute this notice as of the 
date below.  
 

 
 

__________________  ____________ 
   Gabriela Mujica    Date 
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Gaby Mujica
04/08/2024



 
 
 
 
 
Date:  February 8, 2024 
 
To: Erin Sullivan, Parks & Recreation Director 
 
From:  Chris Hovde, Recreation Contracts Coordinator 
     
Subject: Contract Renewal – Gabriela Mujica – Instructional OM Yoga Programming 
 
 
Gabriela Mujica provides instructional yoga programming at Morgan Levy Park, Doral 
Glades Park, and the Cultural Arts Center. Her programs include a variety of yoga 
classes including Full Moon Yoga, Yoga Flow and Sound Bath and Meditation Yoga. 
 
Gabriela Mujica has provided excellent instructional yoga programming and 
communicates well to participants as well as our staff. The partnership is beneficial for 
all parties involved, specifically for the participants in our community who have 
participated in this program at our parks. 
 
It is my recommendation that the City renew its contract with Gabriela Mujica for the 
first of the two one (1) year renewals of the existing agreement (attached), with the 
new agreement ending February 10, 2025. 
 
Attachments 
Professional Services Agreement 
Resolution No. 20-56 
Certificate of Insurance 
 
 

Memorandum 












































































